
Hello students and parents. 

I’m Mr Warner, the district eLearning Coordinator and eAcademy director.  This short video is designed 

to help incoming 21st Century program students understand the options for taking online courses in 

order to get the scheduling flexibility they might need in their four year Individual Plan of Study. 

21st Century students sometimes experience scheduling challenges due to the courses required in their 

program and courses required for graduation, and find they don’t have room for electives and personal 

options they might want. eAcademy provides online courses that students take beyond the school day 

or in our summer program in order to provide flexibility in their classroom schedule.  

Click to About Us 

You are looking at the eAcademy website. On the About Us channel you can learn more about our 

program and our schedules. 

Click to Expectations 

On the Expectations channel you can explore our program policies and learn about the skills of our most 

successful students, and see expectation for students and parents.  

Click to Enrollment 

The enrollment channel shows our catalog of courses and when they are offered and has dedicated 

pages for our summer session and our PE course.  

Click on the 21C freshmen page 

This page for incoming freshmen explains that the eAcademy program is not designed for enrollment by 

students the summer directly following their 8th grade year, and how later enrollment is beneficial. 21st 

Century program facilitators and counselors will work with incoming students on their four-year plan to 

determine if Academy online courses are needed, and the best time to work those into the student’s 

four year Individual Plan of Study. 

Click on the Home page 

By exploring the eAcademy website you can find answers to most all the questions that you might have, 

your counselor can answer your questions, or you may click the Contact Us channel if you need 

additional information. The best way to contact us is usually by email, or we are available on a limited 

basis for phone calls.  

Best of luck in your new high school and in your four-year program. We are happy to have the 

eAcademy program to serve you if needed.  

 


